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secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I think the proposed change of Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 for all NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms
is unfair to US citizens. In order to keep the Forex leverage of 100:1 I would be required to transfer my
accounts to a foreign firm. I prefer to trade in the US so we can all benefit.

Wando Legg
wandonkat@aol.com


